
 
 

M I N U T E S  
 

Plainfield Finance Committee Meeting 
 Tuesday, July 6, 2021, 7 p.m. 

9 Union St., Plainfield 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 p.m. Present were Bob Baker, Bob 
Silberberg, Tee O’Sullivan, and David Kramer 
 
The minutes of the March 22 and April 6, 2021, meetings were accepted. 
 
The committee approved a request from the town accountant to transfer 
$1,555.57 from the Highway Salaries budget line to Winter Roads.  
 
The committee expressed its great satisfaction with its appointee Peter 
Lapointe on the Buildings Committee and voted to extend his term of 
appointment. (The Finance Commttee’s appointee to the Buildings 
Committee serves at the appointing committee’s pleasure.) 
 
The committee reviewed the Select Board’s recently approved salary 
increase policy document and passed a motion recommending to the Select 
Board that an annual cost of living adjustment (COLA) be made a policy of the 
Select Board as part of the salary increase policy, that the policy clearly state 
that employees receiving a step increase also receive a COLA, and that certain 
part-time employees, at the discretion of the Select Board, receive step 
increases. 
 
David Kramer announced that he is resigning from the Finance Committee, to 
take effect on acceptance by the Select Board. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:48 p.m. 
 
Minutes prepared by David Kramer 

 
 


